
 
20 August 2021 
 
To Club Secretaries 
CC Regions 
 
                                              Covid 19- Advisory No 14 
 
Hi Everyone 
 
We learned this afternoon that the lockdown at level 4 will remain in place for all of New 
Zealand until at least Tuesday. 
We will continue to provide updates with any key points as alert levels are changed. 
 
In the meantime, NZ Bridge will manage the cancelation of scheduled tournaments 
centrally. This will include sending a generated email to those who have entered the 
event online. 
 
We will also generate and provide each host club a list of online entries which includes 
contact details should any queries be raised with the clubs. 
 
We will also maintain and publish on our website a list of cancelled tournaments. 
 
As was the case during the extended lockdown last year we are unable to reschedule 
events that are cancelled. 
 
 
Stay well, stay safe and look after family and friends. 
 
 
 
Cheers Allan 
 
 


